
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE*******NOTICE*******NOTICE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that four or more members of the Town 

Council may be in attendance at the following meeting: 

 
Joint Meeting between Town of Queen Creek and Town of Dewey-Humboldt 

 

1. Discussion will be in regard to growth and development issues affecting both 

communities. 

 

Wednesday August 25, 2010 

12:00pm 

Saddle Ranch Chop House 

9375 W. Coyotes Boulevard 

Glendale, AZ 

 
NO OFFICIAL ACTION WILL TAKE PLACE AT THIS MEETING  

 
Dated this 21

st
 day of June 2010. 

 

Jennifer F. Robinson, MMC 

Town Clerk 

 
I, Jennifer F. Robinson, do hereby certify that I caused to be posted this 19

th
 day of 

August 2010, this Notice in the following places: 1) Queen Creek Town Hall; 2) Queen 

Creek Post Office; 3) Queen Creek Community Center bulletin board. 

        

 

             

       Jennifer F. Robinson, Town Clerk 

 

 


